
Riegelsville Planning Commission 
 

 

 

Minutes of May 5, 2025 Meeting 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:00   p.m. 
 

Members Present: 
 

 Tom Stinnett (Secretary) 

 Damion Newton 

 David Brandes 
 

Members Absent: 
 

 John Panasiuk (Chair) 

 Jason Anderson (Vice Chair) 
 

Others Present: 
 

Ed Bartosiewicz, Frank Preedy, Lisa Kosic, Dana Welker 

  

Minutes from previous meeting (April 7, 2025) were read and a motion for approval as submitted 

was made by Damion Newton and seconded by David Brandes.  Minutes were then approved 

unanimously. 
 

Correspondence 

 None 

Old Business 

 None  

New Business 

 It was announced that the Ice Cream shop is now open. Dana Welker pointed out how 

important dealing with the sewage situation in the Borough is.  Tom Stinnett pointed out that a 

person will be attending the Council meeting on the following Wednesday to offer some advice 

on the sewage situation in the Borough.  All are encouraged to attend.  Frank Preedy pointed out 

that how important it is that the river gauge is working properly and reported properly for the 

Borough and he thinks it should be mentioned and put into the Comprehensive Plan.  
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. with a motion by David Brandes and seconded by 

Damion Newton.  The next meeting will be held on June 2, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. at the Riegelsville 

Borough Hall. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Tom Stinnett, Secretary 

 


